
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'tcsmith@greenvillenews.com'tcsmith@greenvillenews.com

Date: 6/26/2017 1:54:31 PM
Subject: Sit-down w/ Lt. Gov.

Hi Tim,
 
It was great speaking with you earlier. As I stated, the Lt. Gov. will be in Greenville tomorrow and Thursday if the 
editorial staff or any reporters would like to sit down and meet with him. If not, we completely understand. I just 
wanted to make sure you all had access to him if you were interested.
 
He is available tomorrow from 1:30 - 2:30pm and 4:00 - 5:00pm. Thursday he is free between 9:00 - 10:00am and 
1:30 - 3:00pm. Just let me know if you are interested and if any of those time frames work.
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
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